
 

 
 

 

 

 

Regional Meeting Scholarships 

NASBA offers support to our members through current Board Member and New Board Member 

Orientation Scholarships for Regional Meetings.  

 

Board Member Scholarships 

NASBA scholarships are available to one current Board of Accountancy member if that Board would not 

otherwise be represented. To receive funding, a letter from the Board President/Chair must be 

submitted to Thomas Kenny, Director of Communications, at tkenny@nasba.org by Friday, May 15. 

Please indicate for which regional meeting the scholarship will be requested. 

 

Board Scholarships include: 

1. Waiver of the registration fee 

2. Economy Airline travel 

3. Three nights' lodging 

4. Ground transportation (to and from hotel/airport in host city) 

 

Incidentals, such as meals, telephone, gratuities, etc. are not covered. 

 

Every attempt should be made to make airline reservations at least 30 days prior to departure to get the 

best rates. To ensure reimbursement for hotel fees, reservations must be made by Monday, June 1. 

Original receipts must be provided. 

 

New Board Member Orientation Scholarships 

Funding is available to Regional Meetings for all NEW board members appointed after June 1st of last 

year. To receive funding, a letter or email from the State Board President/Chair must submit to Thomas 

Kenny, Director of Communications at tkenny@nasba.org. Please indicate which regional meeting will 

be attended. 

 

New Board Member Orientation Scholarships include: 

1. Waiver of the registration fee 

2. Economy Airline travel 

3. Four nights' lodging 

4. Ground transportation (to and from hotel/airport in host city) 

 

Incidentals, such as meals, telephone, gratuities, etc. are not covered. 

 

Every attempt should be made to make airline reservations at least 30 days prior to departure to get the 

best rates. To ensure reimbursement for hotel fees, reservations must be made by Monday, June 1. 

Original receipts must be provided. 
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New board members are expected to actively participate in the New Board Member Orientation.  New 

board members who register for, but do not attend the orientation will be charged the registration fee 

and will not qualify to receive NASBA travel reimbursement.   

If you have any questions about submitting your request for scholarship, please contact: NASBA’s Senior 

Meeting Planner Angela Layton, CMP, CMM at (615) 880‐4241 or alayton@nasba.org. 


